Hi all,

Our first fundraiser of the year is attached. We are selling pies from Perkins for
Thanksgiving. Please see below for important information:

All orders are due by November 8.
No late orders will be accepted. All checks should be made payable to NY Sharks Goshen.

All pies will be picked up on November 21. If you can not make that date, please make
arrangements to have them picked up. No pies will be held. A distribution time will be announced
closer to pick up.

All orders can be given to Coach Chris Sommer. He is at Warwick on Monday, Wednesday and
Friday. Mount on Tuesday and Thursday and Goshen on the weekends. If you give the order to
someone else, please let me know.

I will send copies of this form to each pool this week.
3.00 for each pie sold will go to your fundraising requirement. Any questions, let me know.

Cathy Sommer



